[bookmark: _GoBack]To:          Board of Registration in Medicine
 
Re:         Proposed Regulations
 
Newton-Wellesley Hospital welcomes the opportunity to comment on the proposed changes to the Disciplinary Proceedings and Patient Care Assessment provisions of the Board of Registration in Medicine’s proposed regulations. 

We understand that the Massachusetts Hospital Association (MHA) has reviewed these proposed changes and has submitted detail comments with input from the membership. We actively participated in that review process. Rather than reiterated all of the same, we fully endorse the comments that were already thoughtfully submitted by the MHA on behalf of its members.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
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Tel: 617 243 5987 |Fax: 617 243 6954 |E-mail: jlarson2@partners| http://www.nwh.org
 
 
 
 
 
The information in this e-mail is intended only for the person to whom it is
addressed. If you believe this e-mail was sent to you in error and the e-mail
contains patient information, please contact the Partners Compliance HelpLine at
http://www.partners.org/complianceline . If the e-mail was sent to you in error
but does not contain patient information, please contact the sender and properly
dispose of the e-mail.

